
    

Emirates passenger flight suspension from India to UAE until 07 August 21 

*Update 290721* 
  

    

 

 
    

Dear Trade Partner, 

 

The suspension of Emirates passenger flights from India to UAE has been further extended 

until 07 August 2021. 

 

This restriction does not apply to UAE Nationals, holders of UAE Golden Visas and members of 

diplomatic missions who comply with the revised published Covid-19 protocols. 

 

Please note, that holders of UAE visa having EXPO 2020 as sponsor are not required 

to take any prior approval anymore and can be accepted for travel to the UAE. 

 

For rebooking options, please contact Emirates Contact centre or use Emirates Covid waiver 

policy by using waiver code "ROGW006 DUE COVID-19" 

 

For latest updates, please visit our website www.emirates.com 

 

Our contact centre is operational 24/7 and can be reached on 916 700 3333 

 

Kind Regards 

Emirates - India 

29 July 2021 
  

    

 

 

https://e.emiratesagents.com/2RKU-16F3A-78D48D-R3TUK-1/c.aspx

